
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
23rd May 2017 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Menu Change 

There will be a change to the lunch menu the week after half term.  

On Thursday 8th June, instead of meatballs, lunch will be sausages, chips, beans, broccoli and 

poppy seed bread with a chewy oat bar and cheese or fruit for dessert. 

Sorry for any inconvenience. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
E. Bentley 

Admin. Officer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Head Teacher: Mr S. Simper 

Leeming Lane, Leeming Bar, Northallerton, North Yorkshire DL7 9AU 

Website: www.aiskewleemingbar.org 

Telephone: 01677 422403  Email: admin@aiskewleemingbar.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

 


